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With the combination of the Midlands Area Fly-In, our FunFly League, an invitation to the BMFA 
Centenary Garden Party and a visit from GBRCAA competitor John Morton, quite a lot has been 
happening this month and, as most of it has pictures, I'm going to keep this bit short.  Gareth has 
sent out an e-mail asking for numbers for our BBQ on September 4th, so if you want to go, let 
either him or this Newsletter know.  We now have Club sew-on badges available (thanks Mark) at £8 
each or polo shirts in dark blue, black or red with the badge already on them at £16 each.

A couple of pictures 

from the Midlands 

Area Fly-In and a big 

thank-you to Jayann 

for the wonderful 

buffet lunch she 

prepared for Club 

members.

Top class models, Jon and Simon, flaunting 

the new Club polo shirts.

Jon and Derek, of 

our Cutting Crew, 

were elected by 

Club members to 

attend the BMFA 

Centenary Garden 

Party.
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Upcoming Events
September 2022

Wed 7th

Club Meeting at the Wishing Well

Sat/Sun 10th & 11th

BMFA Scale Nationals Pt 2

(Buckminster website)

Sat/Sun 17th & 18th

ModelAir Scale Weekend

Old Warden

August 2022

Wed 3rd

Club Meeting at the Wishing Well

Fri to Sun 12th to 14th

LMA Elvington Show, Yorkshire

Sat/Sun 20th & 21st

Buckminster.

  IMAC UK Nationals

  BMFA Fun Fly Nationals

This month's Spotlight Model is Jon's and it's the 
Rukus Pro-Built P51 from Max Thrust.  With a span of 
1380mm and weighing a little under 2.5kg it should be a 
good all-rounder.  Jon opted for the electric powered 
version, for i/c people there is a 46 powered one 
available - I can already here shouts of "Should go well 
with a 60"!  Malcolm has already test flown this one 
and confirms that it flys well.  Jon has decided that it 
will only come out when it's not too windy.

Finally, don't forget about the BMFA Centenary Exhibition at Buckminster, and it's time to start 
thinking about anything you may want to bring up at the AGM in December.

Steve White deftly won this month's 
FunFly by a single point over Malcolm 
with yours truly sneaking into third 
place.  Thank you to Simon for awarding 
the cake and tea cakes.

I think we would all like to extend a Club thank you to John Morton, 
a GBRCAA competitor, who accepted an invitation to come to the 
Club to give us some 'Beyond the A Cert' advice and some guidance 
on properly trimming models, before enjoying some Chinese take out 
on Thursday.

What happens when you think you're not too near the 
powerline pylon in the next field - This, that's what!


